

Dear Student/Parent,

## **Amended Tax Returns**

For the 2021 tax year, tax filers who file an amended tax return will need some additional documents in order to complete the verification process. The federal regulations state that the school must collect all of the following for individuals who filed an amended tax return:

- A signed copy of your 2021 IRS Federal Tax Return
- A signed copy of the IRS Form 1040X that was filed with the IRS for the 2021 tax filing year

Please submit the additional needed documents as soon as possible in order for use to move forward with completing the verification process and distributing any federal aid.

Thank you,

Lindenwood University Student Financial Services 209 S. Kingshighway St. Charles, MO. 63301 Phone: (636) 949-4923 Fax: (636) 949-4923